
Department of Veterans Affairs VA NOTICE 21-06 
Washington, DC 20420 September 27, 2021 

RESCISSION OF VA DIRECTIVE 6103  
VA ELECTRONIC MAIL SYSTEM 

1. The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Directive 6103, VA Electronic Mail System, 
dated March 23, 1998, is rescinded. This directive is being rescinded because it is 
obsolete. The contents of the directive have been superseded by newer 
technologies such as the Software as a Service model that VA currently subscribes 
to from Microsoft for multiple technologies including email. 

2. Inquiries regarding this rescission should be addressed to the Office of Information 
and Technology (OIT) (005), Development, Security, and Operations (005D). 

CERTIFIED BY:  

/s/ 
Dat P. Tran 
Acting Assistant Secretary for  
Enterprise Integration 

BY DIRECTION OF THE SECRETARY OF 

VETERANS AFFAIRS: 

/s/ 
Neil C. Evans, M.D. 
Chief Officer, Connected Care, 
Performing the Delegable Duties of the 
Assistant Secretary for Information and 
Technology and Chief Information Officer
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